
 
 
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release – August 18, 2015 
 

 

LIQUOR & LOTTERIES RECALLS PRODUCT:  
AMSTERDAM BREWERY SWEETWATER BLOOD ORANGE RADLER  

(LOT NUMBERS F2215 and F2415) 

 

Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries has voluntarily recalled Amsterdam Brewery’s Sweetwater Blood 
Orange Radler (473 ml can) with the lot numbers F2215 and F2415. The lot number can be 
found on the top rim of the can. Approximately 1,900 cans have been sold to consumers. 
 
The recall was prompted after Liquor & Lotteries’ Quality Control department was alerted to 
some instances where the top of the cans rupture and the contents burst.  There have not been 
any reported injuries associated with this product.   
 
Customers who have previously purchased Amsterdam Brewery’s Sweetwater Blood Orange 
Radler should return the product to their local Liquor Mart for a full refund. Liquor & Lotteries 
encourages any customers who have the affected product to handle with care. 
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MEDIA CONTACT: Andrea Kowal 
  Director, Corporate Affairs & Privacy 
  Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries 

 
  P: 204.957.2500, ext. 2781 
  E: andrea.kowal@mbll.ca 
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